

22nd December 2016

Mr Andrew Leigh Director Matthews & Leigh 141 Chapel Lane **Coppull** CHORLEY PR7 4ND

Dear Mr Leigh

On behalf of Derian House Children's Hospice, I would like to thank you for the very kind donation of £250.00 along with chocolates and buiscuits.

We are currently supporting 250 families throughout the North West who have a child or young adult with a life threatening condition, and a further 150 families who are receiving bereavement support. As a charity which receives minimal government funding, we have to rely on our own efforts and the generosity of our friends in the wider community to help us raise the funds we need. A donation such as this is a welcome contribution towards this year's financial target of £3.75 million which will ensure that these children and families continue to receive the crucial care and support they so desperately need.

We'd love to keep you updated with information on events and developments at Derian House so you're able to see what a tremendous difference your support makes to our children and families. We'll make sure, therefore, that we send you our newsletters and event information as a matter of course. Please let us know if at any time in the future you'd prefer not to receive such communications.

However, we'd like to assure you that your details are kept in the strictest confidence, and Derian House will never divulge your details to any other charity, third party or commercial organisation.

Yours Sinceré

Val Rimmer Finance Assistant

Derian House Children's Hospice t: 01257 233 300

Chancery Road, Astley Village Chorley, Lancashire PR7 1DH

e: enquiries@derianhouse.co.uk

W: www.derianhouse.co.uk

Together we can make a difference

Call our Fundraising Team on 01257 271 271 or email us at info@derianhouse.co.uk

